
Public Comment verbally submitted by Matt Vondra on February 23, 2017 in the 

Village Clerks Office. 

Matt Vondra stated that when the Village engages in the road cleanup along Old Sutton this 

Spring he would like to participate and help coordinate the effort with HEC in any way that he 

can. 

 

 


